


Mr. Chairman, 

6. We attach a great importance to our continued consideration and promotion of the Rule of 
Law in all its aspects. Regarding the future consultative body, we are flexible as to its 
modality. However, we are of the view that the matter should be approached for the 
purpose of establishing an effective and long-term basis for the promotion of the rule of law. 
We are willing to work towards consensus on this issue. 

7. In conclusion, my country has achieved mature democracy, economic development, and an 
enhancement of human rights in less than half a century. This could not have been possible 
without our resolute commitment to foster and reinforce the principle of the rule of law, both 
at home and abroad. We are fully committed to continued contributions to various rule of 
law initiatives, including sharing of my country's experience. 

I thank you. 


